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Next World Congress website is now available 
 
 
Dear all members and witnesses of Vancouver's hospitality. 
 
We hope everyone had a safe trip home and is already recovered and ready to take everyday 
challenges of environmental health with unforgettable impressions, experience and enlightenment. 
And most important - with a hope to meet again!  
 
So, take some time and visit the official website of 12th World Congress on Environmental Health 
"New Technologies, Healthy Human Being and Environment" to be held on 21st-27th of May, 
2012, in Vilnius, Lithuania, at www.ifeh2012.org as it is now available and plan Your next visit to 
knowledge in advance. 
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